
Minutes of
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board

 April 3, 2013

Present: Ted Seliga; Rob Arnold; Bill Takacs; Jeff Markley, Township Trustee, Greg Marous,
Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, Secretary

Mr. Takacs, Chairman called the regular meeting to order at 3:32 P.M. at the Town Hall.

MINUTES

The minutes of the March 6, 2013 meeting were approved as written.

NEW BUSINESS

Burial Fees

The board held a discussion on burial fees for former township employees.

OLD BUSINESS

Prohibition on Rubbings

The board reviewed the newspaper article from the Geauga County Maple Leaf regarding
the prohibition of rubbings on gravestones at township cemeteries.

Township Newsletter

Mr. Markley stated that the Board of Trustees is requesting articles from each department
for the township newsletter.  It was noted that the Cemetery Board has already submitted its
article.

Cemetery Management Software

Mr. Seliga reported that the CIMS software package is completed but a new computer is
required for the software.

Widman Burial Fee

Mr. Marous reported that the township won the small claims court case for the recovery
of the Widman burial fee.



NEW BUSINESS

Geo Cashing Request

Mr. Marous reported that a request has been made to install a Geo Cashing marker in the
wooded area of the cemetery.  The board was in agreement to recommend not allowing the
marker to be installed in the wooded area.  The board noted that some headstone companies are
installing bar codes on the gravestones that contain information of the deceased.

Memorial Day Service

Mr. Marous noted that he will be contacting Ms. Cindy Wojtasik regarding the 2013
Memorial Day Service.

Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 4:39
P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman
Secretary to Cemetery Board
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